
From: Rosenson, Valerie
To: Emmett, Kathryn; Minor, Jim; Isidro, Judith
Cc: Quinones, Matt; Nabel, Susan; de la Cruz, Virgil; Pia Jr., Charles
Subject: Request for Legal Opinion
Date: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 1:48:06 PM

Kathy and Jim –
 
The Board of Representatives would like a legal opinion regarding the verification of the Petition
appealing the approval by the Planning Board of Application MP-432 and Application MP-433.
Specifically, the opinion should address whether or not the Board must consider whether the
Petition meets the requirements of C6-30-7 separately as to each of the applications or whether the
Board can consider whether the Petition meets the requirements of C6-30-7 jointly as to both
applications. The Land Use Committee will be meeting to discuss this item on Monday, February

11th.
 
Thank you,
Valerie
 
Valerie T. Rosenson
Legislative Officer
Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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